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Washington’s higher education colleges and universities and K-12 schools and districts have a 
long history supporting dual credit statewide. We understand the extraordinary circumstances 
of COVID-19 and its impact on students and families.  We are here collectively and as individual 
institutions and schools to help students and their families navigate dual credit programs during 
these challenging times.  

During this time, we continue to partner and collaborate.  Our goal is to adjust policies and 
practices in flexible, student-focused ways that assure quality, student-focused dual credit 
programs to ensure students are successful in attaining their education and career goals.

We recognize that the impact of COVID-19 on students, families and institutions is fluid and 
changing. We are committed to communicating, collaborating and engaging students, families 
and partners now for the Class of 2020 and in the future as we identify impacts to the Classes of 
2021 and 2022. 

  


